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VIDEO LESSON POLICY 
MARCH 14, 2020 

 
We are offering video lessons using Zoom, FaceTime, Google Duo, or 
Skype starting next week.  We are trying out different formats and will 
be posting additional instructional materials on the website.  Video 
lessons will be by appointment and not necessarily at your regular time.  
 
Video lessons are optional.  Students have signed up for lessons in 
person and do not have to try out video lessons.  For those students who 
would like to participate, they can arrange appointment with either their 
regular teacher or the director on a space available basis.  Students who 
choose the video option will only pay for one lesson per week but will 
not be limited to just one video lesson per week.  We want to make this 
option as attractive as possible.  You can have one free video lesson to 
determine if you like it and we think it is effective.  Both teacher and 
parent need to agree that it is effective to continue past the free 
demonstration lesson.  We recommend that you test your video 
connection with your teacher well before your first video lesson. 
 
We are working on posting enhanced instructional materials online using 
Facebook and YouTube as well as other applications. 
 
If you have questions, please contact director Donald Becker.  
Texting and email is best but if you have to, you can call as well. 
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